Bel Aire

BEL AIRE POLICE DEPARTMENT e CHIEF DARRELL 6. ATTEBERRY

December 19, 2022

Melissa Krehbiel
City Cletk
City of Bel Aire, Kansas

The Bel Aire Police Department, working with other City staff were requested to seek background
checks for two individuals who ate seeking to CMB licensure for Dollar General at 4554 N. Woodlawn
in Bel Aite, Kansas.

The persons requesting licensure are:

Ermli C. Tailor Joseph Khalaf

The background checks were conducted in an effort to determine if thete were disqualifiets for the
individuals. One check was conducted through the Kansas Buteau of Investigation for both
applicants. Nothing was found. A second check was conducted through the Tennessee Bureau of
Investigation for Emily C. Taylor. Nothing was found in that search.

No disqualifiers of Bel Aire City Code, Chapter 4 regarding Intoxicating Liquors and Beverages were
located for Joseph Khalaf in the Kansas records seatch or for Emily C. Taylor in either the Kansas ot
Tennessee records checks.

As no disqualifiers of Bel Aire City Code, Chapter 4 regarding Intoxicating Liquors and Beverages
were found in the background checks, I recommend approval of the CMB License for the Dollar
General at 4554 N. Woodlawn in Bel Aire, Kansas.

Chief Darrell G Atteberry
Bel Aire Police Departmept
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